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Wednesday 8 February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you and your families are keeping well. I am writing to you today with an important update 
about the leadership of the Academy.  
 
Due to personal circumstances, Ms Day, Executive Principal, has taken the difficult decision to 
step back from her role and is relocating to the Middle East. I would like to take this opportunity to 
personally thank Ms Day and we wish her the best of luck in her travels. 
 
In addition to this, as you may be aware, Ms Albelda, Head of School, has been away from school 
due to illness and, after careful consideration, has taken the decision to resign.  Ms Albelda will 
be missed and we wish her all the best as she moves on to new opportunities.  
 
Please rest assured that plans are already in place to recruit a new Principal and we will be in 
touch when we have more information.  
 
In the interim, Mr Johnson, in his role as Senior Executive Principal, will continue to support 
Skegness Academy. Mr Johnson will head up the senior leadership team and work closely with 
experts across the Trust to ensure we continue to secure long-term improvements and provide 
high-quality education for our pupils.  

We are also pleased to share that Mr Pearce, who was Deputy Principal of the Skegness Academy 
before moving to be Principal of the City of Peterborough Academy, another academy within 
Greenwood Academies Trust, will also be supporting the Academy in the interim. Mr Pearce’s                
in-depth knowledge of our community will add great value and he will be a key support for                 
Mr Johnson and the rest of our leadership team.  

Finally, I would like to thank all of you for your continued support in enabling us to drive continuous 
improvement and I am sure you will join me in wishing both Ms Day and Ms Albelda all the best 
and welcoming our new Principal once appointed. We are proud of what we have achieved 
together and know there are exciting new opportunities ahead.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Mr Johnson or myself. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Wayne Norrie 
CEO  
Greenwood Academies Trust  

 


